
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Newsletter 

Friday 5th May 2023 
Headteacher Update 

Whole School Attendance  87.1 %    

  Class Attendance – Year 3 95 % 

It has been another busy week at Valley 

Primary Academy. 

The children and staff had great fun 

celebrating the upcoming Kings Coronation 

today – dressing up in red, white and blue 

and singing the National Anthem in 

assembly! 

I wish you another lovely long-weekend. 

Ms Bush 

 

Valley Primary Academy, Gentry Place, Norwich NR5 8XZ 

Tel: 01603 742969     Web:  www.valleyprimary.co.uk 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 8th May – Bank holiday 

Half term holiday – Friday 26th May 

Return to School – Monday 5th June  

 

 

Diarrhoea and Vomiting  

Please be reminded that if you child has an 

episode of diarrhoea / vomiting they need to be 

at least 48 hours clear from the last episode.  

epsidepisodbefore returning to school. 

 

Cusp Curriculum 

This term we have begun the implementation of our new 

curriculum. The CUSP curriculum is a knowledge rich 

curriculum that seeks to improve the children's knowledge 

and skils in every subject as well as developing the children's 

vocabulary. We are starting "CUSP" lessons in Art and 

Science and other subjects will follow as the staff are trained 

in this new approach to teaching and learning.   

We are very excited to develop this new curriculum in school! 

 
Medication in School 

Please can we remind parents and carers that if their child 

requires to take a medication during school hours then this 

needs to be brought to the school office. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Awards and Achievements 

 

Goldsworthy Class – Vilte for a fantastic effort in her PE lesson this week – keep it up! 

Sharman Class – Vienna for showing wonderful manners and always trying her best. 

King Class – Christopher for trying really hard to complete the challenges in maths this week. 

Hamilton Class - Jayden for positive attitude and good manners. 
Hadid Class – Nathaniel for hugely improving his behaviour and writing an excellent start to a 

biography. 

Benjamin Class – Jayden H due to his brilliant determination in all lessons this week, especially 

performing well in PE. 

Bloom Class – Hudson for using his reasoning skills in maths, writing some interesting work in 

English and joined in well in all subjects, showing a good attitude to learning.  
Starship – Reuben for making a fantastic effort in all areas of his learning especially in his 

handwriting. 

Congratulations to you all – we are proud of your bee-tastic achievements! 

 

 

 


